Parent Teacher Interviews 
Week beginning Monday 5 May to Friday 9 May 2025. (TERM 2) Book your time in.
An email was sent last Friday stating the booking appointments schedule for class teachers. This is an opportunity to speak to your child’s class teacher. Bookings open tomorrow 31 March @ 9am. This is to provide suitable appointment times for you to make these interviews. Please make sure you schedule each child in your family an interview time. Each interview has a 15-minute schedule, where some are in the morning, during the day and afternoon.
📌 REMINDER: The RSL and Schools ANZAC Day Commemoration and Remember ANZAC Art Exhibition are back!
The annual RSL NSW and Schools Remember ANZAC Commemoration began in 1953 as a collaborative event between RSL NSW and the Department of Education. Since then, it has expanded to include Catholic Schools NSW and the Association of Independent Schools NSW.
The commemoration will be held at the Anzac Memorial, Hyde Park on Thursday 3 April and is delivered entirely by school students including the Master of Ceremonies, keynote address, readings and musical accompaniment.
Alongside the commemoration, powerful artistic depictions of ANZAC stories and Australian military history will be exhibited by talented students from across NSW as the RSL and Schools Remember ANZAC Art Exhibition is launched.
The exhibition is a curation of the 2025 finalists’ artwork and will be displayed at the Anzac Memorial Hyde Park from 3 – 30 April 2025.
📆 Date: Thursday 3 April 2025
🕙 Time: Commemoration begins at 11am
📍 Venue: Anzac Memorial Hyde Park
👉 The exhibition runs from April 3rd - 30th.
Visit the link for more information: https://rslnsw.org.au/artcompetition/
REMINDER about school uniforms
The school is incredibly fortunate to run our uniform shop through our P&C to keep costs as low as possible. Throughout this term we are noticing students are starting to change the uniform by wearing clothing of their own choice. WE pride ourselves on the tradition of Oatley Public School uniform where we have maintained the traditional our public school badge which is very prominent on our uniform – work and succeed. And we have changed design of the uniform to meet with the changing times. Please be aware when your child wears the school uniform they should be proud to wear it. Black shoes can be either sports or leather, white socks girls, grey socks boys. Year 6 have the privilege of wearing their senior T – shirt except on excursions and special events ( as their name is on it and is a child protection safety rule). Our Winter season does not start officially until 1 June – first day of Winter. This is also a critical time where our Winter selection of our uniform is part of belonging to our school community.
Communication
Please ensure you have access to School bytes calendar and also on our school website for upcoming events. Our Facebook showcases what has been happening in our school.
 A reminder we are trialling paperless communication and all communication is regularly emailed out and added to our calendar.
Term ending for students
Term 1 ends Friday 11 April 2025.
Term resuming dates for students
Wednesday 30 April 2025.
Regards
Debbie Hunter
Principal.
Oatley Public School
p: (02) 9580 5519
e: oatley-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

